
WE NEED YOUR HELP!  The Language Buzz Foundation is hosting 
Columbia’s only family-friendly Cinco de Mayo festival.  We need volunteers! 

Want to be a part of The Language Buzz Foundation Cinco de Mayo 
Festival’s team?  Awesome! 
 
We're always looking for talented and passionate people to join our team. Our 
festival is ONLY possible because of the hard work of countless individuals 
that dedicate time, resources and energy to make this family cultural event a 
unique and special experience for all. 

Please email us at victoria@thelanguagebuzz.com to sign up for this year’s 
festival.   

 


